From:

<jkk@mcn.org>

To:

<hamburgd@mendocinocounty.org>

CC:

<dblennox78@gmail.com>

Date:

3/5/2018 11:56 AM

Subject:

[Rotary Park in Mendocino]

Dan Hamburg, Chairman Mendocino County Board of Supervisors

As per your request ,I an asking that the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors issue a waiver on the Permit Fees charged by the County Building and Planning Department for the development of Rotary Park in Mendocino. Rotary Park in being developed and is managed by the Mendocino Rotary Foundation which is a 501 c3 non-profit corporation. All our funding to purchase the land and for the development of Rotary Park has been received from the Mendocino Rotary Club, which gets funds from the community, and directly from members of the community. We do not think it is reasonable for the community be required to pay the Permit Fees required by the County Building and Planning Department. We hope you will bring this request to the County Board of Supervisors at it meeting on Tuesday March 13, 2018.

If you need any additional information please let me know.

Jerry Karabensh, President of the Mendocino Rotary Foundation